
 
 
 

David R. McDaniel, Mayor 
City of Ellis, Kansas 
Opponent – SB248 
 
 
 
 
 
Please accept this email urging you to OPPOSE SB248 regarding eliminating sales 
tax on grocery stores.  Each year municipalities struggle at budget time to be able 
to provide the services that our cities need to survive. 
If a sales tax component is removed the next bump would be toward property tax 
and I don’t have to comment on the bad vibes that topic causes on all sides of 
government. 
 
PLEASE OPPOSE SB248! 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
David R McDaniel Mayor 
City of Ellis 
 


